
 

 

DATES 

 

December 
11th Christmas Fayre 
2.30pm 
11th After School Clubs 
finish  
14th KS1 Performance 
9.30am 
15th KS1 Performance 
2pm 
16th Christmas lunch 
and Santa will be in 
school. 
17th Reception Classes 
Christmas Café 
9.15am 
17th Christmas Service 
2pm St John’s Church 
18th last day of term, 
school finishes at the 
usual time. 
 
January 
4th School closed 
5th School term 
begins: 8.45am start, 
3pm and 3.05pm 
finish 
8th Admissions 
meeting 9am 
14th Parent Forum 
3.30 and 6.00pm 
 
February 
15th – 19th half term 
22nd School closed 
Inset day. 
 
March 
24th Last day of term 

                                                                               
                                     11th December 2015 

STAR PUPILS 
Congratulations to Toby, Brody, Philippa, Mia, Faith, Ava, Sam and Jessica who are 
our star pupils this week. Well done to you all. 
 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE 
Thank you for all the donations of goods received for the Christmas Fayre that 
takes place later today. It starts at 2.30pm and I hope to see you there.  
 

WHOLE SCHOOL SERVICE AT ST JOHNS 
The whole school are joining together for our Christmas Carol Service at St John’s 
Church next Thursday afternoon. The children will be walking up to the church 
(Nursery will be transported by minibus) and the service starts at 2pm. You are 
very welcome to join us for this event – all parents are asked to sit upstairs. The 
children will be dismissed from the Church at 3pm.  
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
There will be no after school clubs next week.  Please return booking forms for 
club choices next term before Friday 18th December.  
 

POPPY APPEAL 
Thank you to everyone who donated to our school collection in aid of the Poppy 
Appeal this year.  We raised £69.19. 
 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 
Just a reminder that all money for Christmas lunch on Wednesday must be paid on 
Monday 14th December. Thank you. 
 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to Rivers Cober and Fowey, 
Years 4 and 5 who both achieved 97.9% 
attendance last week. There were 198 
children who achieved 100% last week.  
 

KEY STAGE 2 TOPIC DAY 
Just a reminder for KS2 children that 
the topic day is next Tuesday 15th 
December. This will be an excellent day to conclude the topic work this term.  
 

FRIDAY 18th DECEMBER 
This is the last day of term. Children are allowed to bring a small toy or game to school.  School uniform as 
usual please. School finishes at the usual time. 

 

This will be the last newsletter this term so on behalf of 
the staff and governors I would like to wish you all a 

very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 


